
 

 

 

 

 

 

25 March 2024 

 

Dear Mike and David, 

Development Bank of Wales Inquiry – follow up to 21 March evidence session 

Members were very grateful to you for giving evidence to us last week, in what was a very useful 
session.  

Following the session the Committee is keen to understand in more detail the 31 investments that 
Scottish National Investment Bank (SNIB) has made to date. The Committee would be very grateful if 
you could provide the following information for each of the 31 investments: 

 Amount invested by SNIB (along with total size of investment if appropriate) 

 Size of business invested in 

 Sector of business invested in 

 Number of jobs to be created 

 

Pwyllgor yr Economi,  
Masnach a Materion Gwledig 
— 
Economy, Trade, and  
Rural Affairs Committee  

Senedd Cymru 
Bae Caerdydd, Caerdydd, CF99 1SN 

SeneddEconomi@senedd.cymru 
senedd.cymru/SeneddEconomi 

0300 200 6565 

— 
Welsh Parliament 

Cardiff Bay, Cardiff, CF99 1SN 
SeneddEconomy@senedd.wales 

senedd.wales/SeneddEconomy  
0300 200 6565 

Mike Wedderspoon 
Director for Strategic Engagement and Delivery 
Scottish National Investment Bank 
 
David Ritchie 
Executive Director for Partnerships and Engagement 
Scottish National Investment Bank 



 

 

The Committee’s final oral evidence sessions for this inquiry will be on Wednesday 24 April, so a 
response before then would be particularly helpful. If received after that date the information can still 
help to inform the Committee’s reporting. 

Thank you again for your time engaging with our work. 

Kind regards, 

 

Paul Davies MS 
Chair: Economy, Trade and Rural Affairs Committee 

We welcome correspondence in Welsh or English 


